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4th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week, we will be teaching the Year 6 children about puberty and sex education as part of the 

school’s RSE and PSHE curriculum. The timetable which we will be working to is listed below: 

 

Wednesday 9th July – Non-statutory sex education  

• Identify the changes that happen through puberty to allow sexual reproduction to occur; 

• Know a variety of ways in which the sperm can fertilise the egg to create a baby; 

• Know the legal age of consent and what it means. 

 

You may wish to discuss the broad content of the lessons with your child so that they are prepared. They 

may also come home with questions that they wish to discuss with you further. You can find the school’s 

Relationships and Sex Education policy on the following page: https://silsdenprimary.co.uk/key-

info/policies. 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the content which we are going to cover then please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

K.S.Russell 

Headteacher 
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